
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 3:01 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: FW: Request for Dismissal of Pending Digital Flash Cut Application for 
K50CE, Hood River, OR. (Fac. ID No. 12436) 
  
 

 
From: Claydon, Brian [mailto:BClaydon@wileyrein.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 2:21 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: 'Everett Helm'; Burgett, John 
Subject: Request for Dismissal of Pending Digital Flash Cut Application for K50CE, Hood River, 
OR. (Fac. ID No. 12436) 

  
 Hossein- 
  
  
            Per our conversation this morning, we would like to request that the above referenced 
digital flash cut application (File No. BDFCDTT-20100429AAL) be dismissed. 
The application is currently pending and accepted for filing.  Please let me know if you need 
anything further.  Thanks. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



 

 
  

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may 
constitute an attorney-client communication and may contain information that is 
PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you 
are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this 
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not 
read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any 
attachments and notify the sender immediately by sending an e-mail to 
Information@wileyrein.com. As part of our environmental efforts, the firm is WILEY 
GREEN(TM). Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


